Dear All,

Kindly note that the Faculty of the Construction and Land Use (FCLU) of the Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU) will organize the 1st International Conference on Sustainable Urbanization (ICSU) from 15 to 17 December 2010 in Hong Kong. There will also be a number of Mini-Symposia to be held at the Conference. One of the topics in the Mini-Symposia is "Industrialization of Housing" and will be chaired by me.

I do wish that you are able to support this event by submission of paper(s) and to participate at the Conference. For your information, the deadline for submission of abstract (in 150 to 300 words) will be on 1 March 2010. Please forward your submission to clicsu@inet.polyu.edu.hk
For more information about the "Industrialization of Housing" Mini-Symposium and the International Conference, please refer to: 

http://www.polyu.edu.hk/fclu/ICSU2010/
You are also invited to distribute this message to your colleagues and other relevant parties who may also be interested. If you have any queries, please contact me. Many thanks for your support.

Best regards,

Francis

Prof. Francis Wong

Department of Building and Real Estate

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University 

Tel: (852) 27665821

Fax: (852) 27645131
